Freedom of Information Act 2000 – risk of radicalisation
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
1. Under safeguarding procedures how many children have concerns been raised to you about their potential radicalisation in each of the last three years (i) 2014, (ii) 2015 and (iii) 2016. 

2. In each year what was the split between males and females and what was the age of the youngest?

Answer:
The Council does not collect this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

